
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To:  Amsterdam/Churchill Steering Committee 

From:  Warren J. Vaughan, County Planning 

Date:  5/13/08 

RE:  DRAFT Core Boundary  

 

 

Attached is the map with the core boundary that we discussed last night.  Please remember that is 

a working draft!  We will be revisiting this map at our next meeting, which is next week, May 

19
th

 at 7 pm at the Fire Department. 

 

 

 

 


